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In regards to SB 210, in-person voting should not be the standard for our voting 

system on election day. Mail-in voting has been proved to be a secure and reliable 

system. Mail-in voting provides opportunity for many Oregonians who may not have 

the time or capabilities to do in-person voting. Having in-person voting be the 

standard will be reduce overall participation in our democracy which is the opposite 

and un-intended outcome of our voting system 

 

I urge our representatives to oppose SB 210  


